
CyberCorps Scholarship for Service (SFS) 

The name of the NSF Cyber Scholarships for Service award under which we are receiving support is 
“UMBC Cybersecurity Scholarship for Service Program and Innovations in Cybersecurity Education 
Workshop Series." The title of the supplemental award is “Building SFS Relationships between 
Community Colleges and Four-Year Schools: A Research-Based Cohort Approach.” 

The University of Maryland at Baltimore (UMBC) is an award recipient of the NSF CyberCorps 
Scholarship. Its award is titled the UMBC Cybersecurity Scholarship for Service Program and Innovations 
in Cybersecurity Education Workshop Series. As a sub-awardee to UMBC’s award, Montgomery College 
will be able to offer scholarships to four computer science students for the 2017-2018 academic year.

The scholarship will provide four (4) qualified students with $ 22500/year each for full tuition, book 
costs, fees, professional development funds, and a living stipend for their final year at Montgomery 
College and then for two years at the UMBC where students will complete their bachelor degree. 
Students must maintain a 2.5 GPA and full time status and must participate in all SFS program seminars, 
events, and activities, and other scholarship requirements in order to continue to receive the 
scholarship.

Professor David Kuijt is the Principle Investigator (PI) and Dean Muhammad Kehnemouyi is the Co-
orinciple Investigator (Co-PI) for this grant. 
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